
 

 

Dear fellow NHS Old Scholars 

 

You may be aware that it is 60 years since we completed our school days at Norwood High School.  

Following a suggestion from Nafty Vanderhoek, a 1964 graduate, for an event to commemorate 

this milestone, a committee headed by Jim Allen has been set up to organise a school reunion. 

 

We have decided on a luncheon.  There will be drinks on arrival followed by a sit down two-course 

meal, as an appropriate format on Friday 15 November, 12.00pm at The Feathers Hotel, Burnside.  

At this stage we are restricting invitations to students from Leaving Honours classes of 1964 and 

Leaving classes of 1963.  The possibility of a school tour prior to the lunch reunion is being 

pursued. 

 

As an identified former student, we would be absolutely delighted if you could join us.  At this 

stage, we are seeking an expression of interest, or otherwise, to assess likely numbers.  Please 

consider this invitation and reply promptly.  We expect the price of the event to be in the region 

of $65 (excluding drinks) and although we are not inviting partners, they are welcome if they are 

also former NHS scholars. 

 

Please put Friday 15 November in your diary.  We are excited by what we believe will be a 

memorable event. We shall inform you of more details when available. 

 

Please respond to one of the committee members listed below. 

Contact Name Phone Email 
Jim Allen 0419865467 jimallen22@bigpond.com 

Helen Burgan 0407720221 forrests304@bigpond.com 

Virginia Magerl (Robertson) 0402825159 virginiamagerl@gmail.com 

John Whitford 0417871342 johnwhitford@outlook.com.au 

Joe Ceravolo 0418844663 joe@ceravolo.com.au 

 


